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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 We are delighted to invite you to our forthcoming Open Evening which will be taking place on 

Thursday, 14th October 2021.  

  

We are really pleased to be able to offer a face to face experience this year and feel that our Open 
Evening will provide a fantastic opportunity for you to meet colleagues and students and to hear 
about their experiences at HRCS; this will also provide an opportunity for you to hear more about 
our vision and ethos, and to see first-hand the high quality educational experience we provide for 
our young people.  
  

Open Evening at HRCS usually attracts an exceptionally high number of visitors, and to enable us 
to provide a more structured and comfortable experience (as well as supporting social distancing) 
we are requesting parents to please book onto one of three sessions during the evening.  
  

The three available options are 4.30pm, 5.30pm or 6.30pm. Each session will commence in the hall 
with a welcome and presentation from the Headteacher, followed by the opportunity to tour the 
school; visiting subject areas, taking part in activities and talking to staff and students. Guided 
student tours will be available, although visitors will be able to travel the school individually and at 
their own pace, should they wish.  
  

Booking places for the Open Evening are to be completed on Eventbrite and confirmation of the 
booking will be required before entry to the school. Please find the links below for each session:  
  

4:30pm session: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/177896853277  

  

5:30pm session: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/184642168697  

  

6:30pm session: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/184645328147  

  

We would also ask that prior to arrival that a negative LFD test is completed and masks are worn 
within internal communal areas, wherever possible.   
  

The school is located on the Hadlow College campus and can be accessed via the College 
driveway, turning left at the playing fields. Limited parking will be available at the school, although 
additional parking can be found at Broadview garden Centre and in the car parks either side of the 
College driveway. School staff and students will be available on the evening to help with directions 
and parking.  
  

We do hope you will be able to attend one of our Open Evening sessions and we very much look 
forward to meeting you and your family.  
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